
Emergency Calls 

If we need police help, we all know to call 

999— but what if you are in danger and can’t 

speak? 

Make Yourself Heard is a new campaign 

which lets the 999 operator know your call is 

genuine. It uses a system called ‘Silent Solution’, and allows 999 callers 

to let operators know they are in danger and unable to talk, by pressing 

55 on mobile phones. 

A guide to using this system can be found at: 

https://www.policeconduct.gov.uk/sites/default/files/Documents/

research-learning/Silent_solution_guide.pdf  
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E-Safety Resources 

UK Safer Internet Centre website:  www.saferinternet.org.uk/  

 

Advice and resources for Parents: 

http://www.saferinternet.org.uk/advice-and-resources/parents-and-

carers  

 

Visit our school website E-Safety page for more links:  

https://www.stjohnsrc.rochdale.sch.uk/page/e-safety/52666  

From the BBC, this excellent website has advice on 

how to keep safe, how to spot ‘fake news’, and much 

more. There are also some really useful videos that 

explain the meaning of common online words and 

phrases. 

Childnet’s mission is to work in 
partnership with others around the 
world to help make the internet a great 
and safe place for children. 
 
They work directly with children and 
young people as well as parents, carers, 
teachers and professionals, finding out 
about their real experiences online, and 
the positive things they are doing as 
well as sharing safety advice. 

https://www.childnet.com/  

The Local Authority have set up 4 Resilience Hubs ( as some are calling them)  to support  children, families and young people. 

Middleton    middleton.earlyhelplocalityteam@rochdale.gov.uk       Tel: 0161 662 5100 

Heywood     heywood.earlyhelplocalityteam@rochdale.gov.uk         Tel: 01706 927500 

Rochdale     rochdale.earlyhelplocalityteam@rochdale.gov.uk           Tel: 01706 
925200                               

Pennine       pennine.earlyhelplocalityteam@rochdale.gov.uk            Tel: 01706 922600 

See page 4 of this newsletter for 

more information 

KEEPING SAFE AND E-SAFETY EDITION 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We know that you are working hard to support 

your children in completing the online lessons 

and activities set by their class teachers. This 

helps to keep your child's mind active and will 

ensure they are ready to start learning again 

once we are able to be back in school...BUT... 

We also know that it is more important than 

ever to ensure your children are safe online, and 

so this newsletter is dedicated to reminding you 

of the resources and webpages that are 

available to help you teach your child how to 

stay safe online. 

We also want you to keep yourselves safe, and 

have included some advice about seeking 

medical advice during lockdown, getting help in 

emergencies and information about Rochdale’s 

Resilience Hubs. 

God Bless—we look forward to seeing you all 

soon 
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